
 It’s Official!  
SVM is now Plum Benefits!

Plum\ 'plƏm\ n: An especially desired position, assignment, or reward
We live up to the promise of our name, providing you with a valuable benefit service that your employees 

appreciate! 
As Plum Benefits, we will remain an easy, cost-free employee benefit service that provides unique 
entertainment offers exclusively to corporations. We build relationships with entertainment events to 
create valuable opportunities for your employees, maximizing their entertainment options while saving 
them time and money. We deliver consistent results and reliable service, boosting employee morale 
without burdening HR budgets.

Next month, Plum Benefits will add an online ticket buying option to make your 
ticket ordering experience as easy as possible. To ensure your email privacy is 
protected and you save as much money as possible, we’ve put together the following 
suggestions:  

To Prevent Unsolicited Emails  

Tip 1: When buying tickets, don’t give out your email address

How? Your company has a relationship with Plum Benefits to provide you with 
established, valuable entertainment offers. If you are required to use an email 
address to purchase tickets, use your personal account. This will help ensure that 
you only get emails your company allows at your workplace. 

Tip 2: Opt out of unwanted emails

How? Many times when ordering online, you are asked if you want to receive 
various newsletters and additional offers. If you do not wish to receive additional 
information, be sure to uncheck any area where you may be putting yourself on a 
distribution list.  

To Save Money When Ordering  

Tip 3: Pick up your tickets at Will Call

How? If you pick up your tickets at the Box Office (typically referred to as Will Call) 
instead of having them mailed to you, you will save money AND won't have to worry 
about leaving them at home! Just be sure to bring the credit card you used to buy 
the tickets and a photo ID when picking up your tickets. 

Tip 4: Buy your tickets at the Box Office  

How? Although Plum Benefits does not charge you per ticket, when you buy tickets 
over the phone a service fee is added by the ticketing agency. If possible, you can 
bring the Entertainment Guides directly to the Box Office to buy your tickets and will 
avoid these extra charges. For most Broadway shows the Box Office hours are 
usually 12pm-8pm. It is best to avoid the Box Office the hour before a show is 
scheduled to begin.  

We hope you find these tips helpful and that they will save you more money and 
effort next time you go to order. For another copy of Plum Benefits’ Entertainment 
Guides contact us at 212.660.1888 or contact@plumbenefits.com. 
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